
Dear All 

 

It has come to our attention that people have, on visiting the Swansea Grand booking web site linked 

to our web site, have believed that all seats have been sold for  the concerts of 10th July (Ji Liu) and 

13th July (Sir Karl Jenkins Seventy-Fifth Birthday Gala). There are, however, unreserved seats 

available for both concerts. They can be found on the booking web site, but only if you search in the 

‘right’ way. An alternative, of course, is to phone the Swansea Grand booking office on 01792 475715 

during opening hours. 

As Gower Festival Friends I am sure that you have almost certainly booked the tickets you need by 

now, but you may be in contact with your friends who have reported unavailability of seats. If so, can 

we ask you to pass on this information to them. 

Technically, the left hand column listing the titles of the concert can easily mislead as Ji Liu - 

unreserved appears at the bottom of the list, dissociated from the first entry which leads you to 

reserved seats only. The right hand column, with photographs and some notes, does provide correct 

information as to ticket availability in a logical way. 

 

Do please pass on this information so that the tickets can be sold and that people wanting tickets are 

not disappointed!  

 

See you in a few weeks, 

Anne (Pope) 

Gower Festival Friends Membership Secretary 

 


